
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 4th July 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We have completed a successful 3 sessions with your child learning in what will be their new learning 

environment in September.  The children have acclimatised well to the new space and seem excited about 

what the new year will bring. 

The teacher for the following year groups in September are: 

Reception – Mrs Hainsworth 

Year 1 – Mrs Hyde 

Year 2 – Mrs Burnham (Mon – Weds) and Mrs Richardson (Weds – Fri) 

Year 3 – Mr Thompson 

Year 4 – Miss Johnson 

Year 5 – Miss Hodgkins 

Year 6 – Mr Reynolds 

We will have a full class hand up day on Friday 12th July 2019 where your children will meet their full 

teaching team. 

Children on this day will enter and leave school via their new classroom doors.  If you are unsure where 

this is, please ask your current teacher who will happily show you. 

Current Year 6 children will work in the Community Room on this day with Mrs Locke and Mrs Fox.  Please 

can these children enter and leave school via the Community Room door. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 
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